
 
 
 

August 9, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon  

Attn: Filing Center  

201 High St SE, Suite 100  

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

Re: UM 1910, UM 1911, UM 1912 Closing Brief 

Dear Filing Center: 

After reviewing the issues and the briefs in this docket that address the Commission’s ongoing 

investigation into the Resource Value of Solar (RVOS), the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board has 

decided not to file a Closing Brief in dockets UM 1910-12.  CUB continues to advocate for the 

positions taken in its July 26, 2018 Opening Brief and incorporates them here by reference.   

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Goetz, OSB #141465 

Staff Attorney 

Oregon Citizens' Utility Board 

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

(503) 227-1984 phone 

(503) 224-2596 fax 

mike@oregoncub.org 
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